



# United Student Government

February 13th, 2024 | 4:45 - 6:15 pm | LOCATION: PPHAC 113 | General Meeting

Call to Order:	
◆ Read Minutes	
Roll Call:	
◆ Viviana Samite-Estevez, Advisor	◆ Giselle Ponce-Bautista, Commuter Student Representative
◆ Kayla Biege, President	◆ Michaela Wilcox, Commuter Student Representative
◆ Liliana Brockway, Executive VP	◆ Emily Alonge, North Campus Representative
◆ Cielo Disla, VP of Club Outreach	◆ Jasmine Danweber, North Campus Representative
◆ Grace DiDomenico, VP of Finance	◆ Lyana Cintron, South Campus Representative
◆ Elizabeth Kameen, VP of Internal Operations	◆ Sam Rosas, South Campus Representative
◆ Aylia Mahon, VP of Student Engagement	◆ AJ Minnich, Class of 2025 Liaison
◆ Katelyn Donovan, Senator of Campus Life	◆ Ryan Younes, Class of 2025 Liaison
◆ Ryan Burke, Senator of APPC	◆ Maryam Ibrahim, Class of 2026 Liaison
◆ Benjamin Fritz, Senator of Dining	◆ Alexander Dillon, Class of 2026 Liaison
◆ Margie Rayne, Senator of DEI	◆ Katie Appleman, Class of 2027 Liaison
◆ Za'Nya Wright, Senator of Student Wellness	◆ Avanté Kendall, Class of 2027 Liaison
◆ Zachery Bingaman, Senator of Environmental Sustainability	
◆ Caillie Fish, Senator of Campus Engagement	
ABSENT:	
◆	
Guest:	
❖	
Approve Last Weeks Minutes	
- Motion:	
- First:	
- Second:	



# United Student Government

February 13th, 2024 | 4:45 - 6:15 pm | LOCATION: PPHAC 113 | General Meeting

- Result:

<b><u>ITEM</u></b>	<b><u>PRESENTER(S)</u></b>
<b>Introductions and Overview</b>	
Welcome	Biege
<b>Guest</b>	
1. Name: a. Discussion Item:	Presenter(s)
<b>New Business</b>	
Discretionary request: (Link presentation here) 1. Presentation Link a. Amount Requested: b. Request description: c. Motion: i. First: i. Second: 1. Result: ii. Reasoning:	Presenter (s)
<b>Internal Voting Items</b>	
1. Individual/Committee: a. Amount Requested: b. Request description: c. Motion: i. First: ii. Second: 1. Result: iii. Reasoning:	Presenter
<b>Unfinished Business</b>	
	Presenter
<b>Cabinet Meeting Update</b>	
	Cabinet
<b>Committee Update</b>	
Club Outreach Committee 1.	Disla
Finance Committee	DiDomenico



# United Student Government

February 13th, 2024 | 4:45 - 6:15 pm | LOCATION: PPHAC 113 | General Meeting

1.	
Internal Operations Committee	Kameen
<ol style="list-style-type: none"> <li>1. Student Engagement make us some cute posts?             <ol style="list-style-type: none"> <li>a. Crave, Fratellis, Melting Pot?</li> <li>b. Chocolate Lab and the Joint : consistent deals</li> </ol> </li> <li>2. Hygiene product restocking now underway, new plan/schedule</li> <li>3. Are headshots and bios now ready to give to Marketing?</li> <li>4. Thanks for moving the office, Lili and Kayla!</li> </ol>	
Student Engagement Committee	Mahon
<ol style="list-style-type: none"> <li>1. Working with Megan Ferguson on Life Skills Committee events!</li> <li>2. Not much else going on, stay safe and warm everyone!</li> </ol>	
<b>Student-Year Class Liaison Updates</b>	
Class of 2025 Liaisons	Minnich and Younes
<ol style="list-style-type: none"> <li>1.</li> </ol>	
Class of 2026 Liaisons	Ibrahim and Dillon
<ol style="list-style-type: none"> <li>1. Sent email to Lehigh Transpotation</li> </ol>	
Class of 2027 Liaisons	Appleman and Kendall
<ol style="list-style-type: none"> <li>1. I sent the corn hole design to Viv and we are just waiting to hear back!</li> </ol>	
<b>Population Representatives</b>	
North Campus Representatives	Alonge and Danweber
<ol style="list-style-type: none"> <li>1. Met with Dean Loyd - it went super well. We discussed our ideas and how they can be acted upon.</li> <li>2. Email has been sent to dining regarding further kiosk customization requests in Delight's Cafe.</li> <li>3. Email has been sent to Facilities regarding the idea of installing a walkway from the current walkway alongside the big chair and Jo Smith leading to the concrete walkway next to the old mailroom and Lot J.</li> <li>4. Email has been sent to the Theater President regarding some of our ideas to solve issues surrounding the lack of theater space.</li> </ol>	
South Campus Representatives	Rosas and Cintron
<ol style="list-style-type: none"> <li>1. Had a meeting with Viv to talk about some of the points in our previous updates.</li> </ol>	
Commuter Student Representatives	Ponce and Wilcox
<ol style="list-style-type: none"> <li>1. No update</li> </ol>	
<b>University Governance Committee Updates</b>	



# United Student Government

February 13th, 2024 | 4:45 - 6:15 pm | LOCATION: PPHAC 113 | General Meeting

<p>Dining Committee</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Last Wednesday we had our first SCC meeting of the semester.</li> <li>- Thank you to all of the USG members who came. The feedback was really appreciated.</li> <li>- The feedback we received was overall good. Not as many complaints as I thought we would get.</li> <li>- The meeting reached new parts of the student population like commuters and south campus residents. We also got feedback for a lot of the retail services on campus. I don't use them often so it was really nice to get that feedback.</li> </ul>	<p>Fritz</p>
<p>Academic Planning &amp; Program Committee</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● FORL/FREN 320: Quebec Lit. (dean approval pending)</li> <li>● POSC 249: Two Koreas (prev. ST, course # assigned)</li> <li>● FREN 297: French Cinema (approvals secured)</li> <li>● ECON 236: Finance major elective</li> <li>● HLTP 235: Health Storytelling (prev. ST, approvals secured)</li> </ul>	<p>Burke</p>
<p>Diversity, Equity &amp; Inclusion Committee</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Sent out message for DEI staff to join group me</li> <li>- Trying to learn more about gender inclusive housing (primarily in freshman dorm)</li> <li>- Drafting up email to send to all affinity clubs introducing myself</li> </ul>	<p>Rayne</p>
<p>Environmental Sustainability Committee</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- No updates!</li> </ul>	<p>Bingaman</p>
<p>Student Wellness Committee</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- No Update!</li> </ul>	<p>Wright</p>
<p>Campus Life Committee</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Attended the Safety Committee Meeting last Wednesday and covered the concerns with the fences around the HUB             <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Everything the fencing is surrounding is going to be demolished in the coming days/weeks, so it can't be moved as of now</li> <li>- Potentially moving the shuttle stop because of the congestion near the stop</li> <li>- Over Spring Break there will be an ADA ramp added near the Star for accessibility</li> <li>- Temporary wall should now be up to allow students to use the bathroom in the HUB</li> </ul> </li> </ul>	<p>Donovan</p>



# United Student Government

February 13th, 2024 | 4:45 - 6:15 pm | LOCATION: PPHAC 113 | General Meeting

- Planning to meet with Yasmin and Amber from FMPC regarding the HUB renovations and how we can decrease interruption as much as possible for the future	
Campus Engagement Committee - Meeting with Kayla and Viv on Wednesday to further discuss the Thrift store	Fish
Parking Committee - Went through 26 appeals, decisions are pending	Redacted
<b>USG Signature Program Updates</b>	
If there are any updates regarding a signature update it will be here 1. Signature Program a. Summary/Description	Presenter
<b>USG Events Updates</b>	
Any updates on upcoming USG events and debriefs on a recent event 1. a.	
<b>Executive and Advisor Updates</b>	
1. No Updates	Biege and Samite Estevez
<b>General Remarks, Updates &amp; Announcements</b>	
1.	
<b>Deferred Discussions</b>	
<b>End of Meeting</b>	
1. Time of Adjournment - Read Minutes 2. Approval of the minutes - 2/20/24 3. Clerk of the Assembly Signature - <i>Andrew Minnich</i>	Internal Operations Committee